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PPl announces availability of a new one-hour continuing
education course.

“Designing PEX Plumbing Systems to Optimize
Performance and Efficiency” demonstrates how PEX
plumbing systems can improve the health, safety and
welfare of building occupants through reliable and efficient
delivery of safe drinking water. Course content is based on
PPI's Design Guide: PEX Water Supply Plumbing Systems and
provides information to help optimize system performance.

PPl has been approved as an ASPE CEU Provider and an
ICC Preferred Provider. This course is approved by both
organizations for continuing education credits.

Access course information directly by clicking this link:
http://plasticpipe.org/building-construction/bcd-live-presentations.html

Contact our Members or PPI’s Lance MacNevin, P.Eng. to
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